Lake County Democratic Party Chair’s Report

May 2, 2024

On April 4th, I had to miss the LCDP meeting to volunteer for the 2nd CD's fundraiser event "Texas Holdem". 

On April 10th, I delivered our chickens eggs to our local food bank in downtown Baldwin.

On April 15th, I went with Mark Everhart and Clyde Welford to a “Meet n Greet” for U.S. Senator Candidate Hill Harper in Idlewild.

On April 16th, I submitted an article to the STAR Newspaper with Clyde Welford and Hill Harper on the front. I have a copy of here if anyone is interested in reading it. 

On April 16th, Mark and I went to help the Mason County Democratic Party clean their 3 mile secion of the road in downtown Ludington. 

On April 20th, I helped clean the MDOT 3 miles section of road with the LCDP. 

On March 7th, I chaired the LCDP monthly meeting.
